Ysgol Gynradd Ty-Du Rogerstone Primary School

Ebenezer Drive Newport NP10 9YX

Tel: 01633 831610

Pennaeth/Headteacher: Mr. S Rayer



October 18th 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y6 Residential – Spring 2022

Apologies firstly in the delay in getting this letter out to you. There has been a lot involved in arranging this trip.

I just wanted to add a few things to the letter that the Y6 teachers have sent.

With the very uncertain times we are currently in, I want to reassure you that if the trip is cancelled by the school or the centre, due to COVID related reasons, we will fully refund any money you have paid. If your child tests positive and is unable to go, we will also refund the money you have paid. Proof of the positive test result from the NHS will be required.

For medical and safety reasons, if every child goes, we will need to take 14 staff, which does rely on their goodwill. I also need to consider the rest of the school for the time Y6 are away, ensuring the school still has enough staff to be able to operate safely.

The payment plan will be spread over a number of weeks, with the final payments due at the beginning of March.

The busses will leave school on the Wednesday morning and return Friday afternoon.

We are keeping our fingers crossed that the trip will go ahead as it has been thoroughly by pupils and staff in the past.

Kind regards,

Steve Rayer Headteacher